
 

Community Sparks Fund 2025 
Proposed Changes to Process 

 
 
Background 
The St Teath Parish Council Community Sparks Fund was launched in September 
2023 as a way of supporting local community groups and giving them the chance to 
bid for funding to help them kickstart new ideas or projects which will ultimately 
benefit the Parish. 
 
 
Applications 
Applications are invited from all local community groups and organisations who 
undertake activities or organise events which benefit those living in St Teath. 
 
Groups need to explain why they are asking for funding to help with their project 
and why it will help the community of St Teath. 
 
Applications need to be submitted using the Community Sparks Fund form. 
 
 
New Process 
 
September – October 2024  2025 Community Sparks Fund promoted 
 
End of December 2024  Deadline for receiving applications 
 
February 2025   Parish Council to review and agree applications 
 
March 2025 Parish Clerk to make payments to successful 

applicants 
 
 
Any Questions 
If you have any questions regarding the process for applying for a Community 
Sparks Fund, please contact the Parish Clerk on clerk@stteathparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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